Restarting of Social Walks - Essex Herts Group
We’re pleased to let you know that the Essex and Herts group will soon be restarting social walks in line with the Covid-19 guidelines issued by the LDWA NEC in June.  If you need a reminder, the guidelines are attached  here, but the main points are that  social  walks must be limited to  six people (including the leader), we must socially distance on the walk and anyone showing any Covid-19 symptoms or who has been  asked to  self-isolate should not attend the walk.
In the first instance, social walks will only be open to the Primary members of Essex and Herts who will receive an email message about the next walk a week or so beforehand.  We appreciate that not all members receive our bulk emails but, unfortunately, there is no obvious way around this in the current circumstances.
Leaders
It is unlikely that  we will be able to  offer a full programme of walks for a while, but if you do  have a  suitable walk that  you are able to  lead, then please get in touch with our Walks Secretary Rita to  discuss  details and dates  (williams.rita.pam13@gmail.com ) 
Leaders will be asked to accept the first five bookings received and to email an attendance list to Rita in the usual way. They will also be asked to send Rita a list of anybody who had to be turned down so we can have an overview of the demand.

